DOWNTOWN DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
AUGUST REGULAR MEETING
The August 1, 1995 regular meeting was called to order at
7:32 p.m. by Chairman James Totten. Also present were Don
Bailer, Doyle Finch, Sandy Gray, Bob Letterman, and Edgar

Scharrer. Don Morse and Ed Magnus were absent.

Motion by Bailer, supported by Scharrer to approve minutes
of the June 6, 1995 regular meeting as read. Motion carried 6-0.

Magnus arrived at 7:35 p.m.

Financial statement was presented: Fund Equity &7903.07
Discussion was held on a possible special assessment district
for payment of connection fee with Genesee County. Discussion

was also held on resolving I & I problem.

Water extension is basically completed except for some cleanup
work.

Motion by Magnus, supported by Finch to adjourn at 8:32 p.m.
Motion carried 7-0.

James Totten
Chairman



